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I enrolled at the University of Johannesburg in 2013 
and completed the Diploma in Accounting in 2015. In 
2016 we continued to pursue the Advanced diploma 
in Applied Accounting Sciences and then moved to 
the Post-graduate Diploma in Applied Accounting 
Sciences at the University of South Africa. I wrote 
the initial test of competence for the first time 
in January 2020 and repeated it in November of 
2020, achieving in on my second attempt. There 
were times where I felt the urge to quit, the path 
was becoming too heavy and the failures were 
starting to become a norm, however it is in these 
times of failure where I discovered my patience 
and resilience. A strong support structure played a 
pivotal role in getting where I am now. 

Congratulations Sello, you have worked hard for this 
moment and we look forward to cheering you on in 
your next adventure!

Sello Masemola


